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SIAC Announces the Appointment of New Head (South Asia)   

 

  

 

The Singapore International Arbitration Centre (SIAC) is pleased to announce that Ms Shwetha 

Bidhuri has been appointed to the position of Head (South Asia). Shwetha succeeds Mr Pranav 

Mago who has left SIAC to pursue other career opportunities. 

  

As Head (South Asia), Shwetha will be based in Mumbai, India, and will oversee SIAC’s liaison 
offices in Mumbai and GIFT City, Gujarat. 

  

Prior to joining SIAC, Shwetha worked in the dispute resolution practice of a leading law firm in 

New Delhi for 9 years, with a focus on investment treaty arbitration as well as commercial 

litigation cases. 

  

Ms Lim Seok Hui, CEO of SIAC, said, “We are delighted to welcome Shwetha to the SIAC 
team. Her investment arbitration experience brings a unique perspective to her role, and will 

further enhance our relationships with our valued Indian users as we continue to expand our 

outreach within the Indian market.” 

 

For more information, please contact:                               
 

Singapore International Arbitration Centre 

T:  +65 6713 9777 
E:  corpcomms@siac.org.sg 

W: www.siac.org.sg  
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